Department of Environmental Health

March 12, 2020

El Burrito Mexican Restaurant
Pedro L. Martinez

19 Moon Run
Sanford, NC 27332

Dear Mr. Pedro L. Martinez,

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-75647
fax: 910-893-9371

Your application cannot be accepted because it is incomplete. Please resubmit your application to us
with all requested information included. Missing components of application are highlighted in the

enclosed copy.

The plan review process will not begin until all required documents have been received by this

department.

Nikki Eason, REHS
“Wide_ga4n, RENT

Harnett County Department of Environmental Health

strong roots - new growth



